
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   January 2, 2020 

Contact:  Carrie Dittman, Centerville-Washington Park District 

                          937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  UFO (Unfinished Objects) Club 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Do you have unfinished craft projects collecting dust? 

Make a resolution to finish them in the New Year! The Centerville-Washington 

Park District is beginning a new quarterly craft meet up group! The UFO 

(Unfinished Objects) Club will meet for the first time Saturday, January 18 in the 

new community room at Park District Headquarters. Once registered, drop in 

from noon to 4 p.m. as your schedule allows. Help yourself to some light 

refreshments as you socialize and work on your crafts together! 

The Park District will provide an iron, ironing board, scissors, cutting mats, tape, 

paper, pencils and tarps. Please bring your project and any additional supplies 

you need. UFO Club is open to ages 14 and up. Registration is required for 

planning purposes. Register online at www.cwpd.org or call (937) 433-5155 to 

register. The registration deadline is Friday, January 17 at 4:30 p.m. Park District Headquarters are located at Activity Center 

Park, 221 N. Main St., Centerville. 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 34 neighborhood parks encompassing more than 1,000 acres in 

Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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